

January 2024

Year 9, Virtual Parents' Evening Online Booking

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite you to attend our Year 9 Parents' Evening on Thursday 1st February 2024. We believe it is important for parents/carers to be provided with the opportunity to discuss their child's progress to date with subject teachers at scheduled times.

The online booking platform is easy to use and allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers. However, as in the case of traditional parents' evenings, it may not be possible to secure an appointment with every teacher. In the event that a teacher with whom you have arranged an appointment is absent, you will not be able to speak to them on the evening. We will aim to inform you of any cancellations in advance where it is possible to do so.

Please visit https://rhosnesni.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. We have attached a short guide to support you through the booking process. Once you have booked your appointments you will receive an email confirming them.

Appointments are now available to book. The booking window will close on Monday 29th January 2024 at 6.30pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school.

If you do not have access to the internet, or experience issues in making your appointments, then please contact Mrs Price in the school office, who will be able to offer her assistance and book appointments on your behalf.

Further information regarding this event will be issued prior to the evening.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Williams

Deputy Headteacher